
An opportunity exists for Medical Receptionist  (full-time 
position) to join our busy medical practice where quality 

care is a priority. 
 

The successful applicant will be a caring person capable of 
working in a team environment. 

 
Further details available on our website 

www.araratmedicalcentre.com.au 
 

Apply in writing to Garry Hurst  
Practice Manager 

55 High Street, Ararat 3377. 
 

Applications close  
Friday 31st July, 2009. 


